
2020 ANNUAL MEETING 

JULY 13TH @ 7:00PM 

JOIN US ON THE CLUBHOUSE LAWN 

 

Homeowners you should have already received your Annual Meeting notices.  You 

are invited to join us for Hamptons of Duluth Annual Meeting where there will be 3 

board positions open for election.  Each position serves a 3 year term and will 

participate in significant decisions regarding Hamptons of Duluth.  Our Treasurer, 

Sam Weir, is stepping down from the board and his position as Treasurer.  Do you 

have accounting experience and are interested in working with Access Management  

developing our annual budget & overseeing and annual expenditures.  Interested, 

contact a board member. 

If you are unable to attend please send your proxy by a neighbor, that will be 

attending, or leave it in the Hamptons of Duluth mailbox at the clubhouse.   

Hope to see you on the July 13th. 

In case of rain we will social distance in the clubhouse which limit attendance. 

 


